
This story about a girl and a superhero squirrel is sure to entertain
your entire family! Great for older kids to read independently, and
for parents to read aloud to younger ages. Bring the whole family 

for fun, activites, and light discussion about the book.

The Shaffer PTA is excited to introduce The Shaffer Family Book
Club, a monthly gathering to meet and discuss books related to

parenting as well as books for the whole family to enjoy! 

SH
AFFER

 FAMILY BOOK CLUB!

APRIL: PARENT SELECTION

MAY: FAMILY SELECTION

***Mark your calendars for the PTA Spring Movie Night, Fri., 5/16 when we
will screen the movie version of “Flora and Ulysses”!

Come join this parent-focused meeting where we will discuss 
“The Whole Brain Child” by Dr. Daniel J. Siegel and

Dr. Tina Payne Bryson. While kids are welcome to attend, we
ask that they come prepared with quiet activities.

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 16, 6PM

WEDNESDAY, MAY 7, 6PM


